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CPSO seeks owners of loose livestock

Wednesday, April 25, 2018

So many baaad goats! The Caddo Sheriff's Office is looking for the owners of these goats that were picked up by
the Livestock Patrol.

Two male goats were caught on Brown Street in Mooringsport on April 16. The other four - one male, one
female, and two babies - were picked up in the 14000 block of Hwy. 789 in Keithville on Tuesday.

If you may know the owners, contact Cpl. Gary Bailey with the CPSO Livestock  Patrol at 464-7920. If the owners
are not located, the goats will be sold at auction.


